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Superintendent’s Report 
 

Dr. Will Hoffman, Superintendent                                                                                                                                    October 27, 2023 

IN THIS ISSUE: 
• Board of Education Meets 
• Teachers Attend Training Session 
• MMS Takes Stand Against Drugs 
• Students Learn Fire Safety Skills 

Board of Education Meets:  Monday, October 23rd the Board of Education met in a regular 
session.  The meeting was held at the Anderson Rosenwald 
School.  The Board approved personnel and closed and open 
session minutes.  The Board also heard an update from Brooke 
Ledford, SN Director, regarding the school nutrition program 
and CEP.  The Board presented plaques to the Principal of the 
Year and the Teachers of the Year.  
Mrs. Willa Wyatt and Mr. Ray Rapp 
provided an update for the 

Anderson Rosenwald School project and presented a painting 
by Ms. Charity Ray, Alumni of the Anderson Rosenwald School.  
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be November 27, 
2023 at Central Office.  Closed session begins at 5:00 pm, work 
session at 5:30 pm and open session at 6:00 pm.   
 
Teachers Attend Training Session:  Fourth and fifth grade Teachers gathered together 

Tuesday for their second full day of Wit and Wisdom 
training.  Teachers collaborated to unpack the content of the 
modules and plan lessons that fully engage students in 
enriched reading, thinking, speaking and writing 
experiences. Teachers did a lot of work around engaging 
students in "productive struggle" during reading 
comprehension lessons.  Engaging students with 

appropriately rigorous content, tasks, and expectations. Ensuring that students are doing 
the thinking, with appropriate support.  Providing learning tasks aligned to clear, specific 
learning goals.  MCS teachers are committed to deepening their instructional practices to 
enhance learning for all students.  
 
MMS Takes Stand Against Drugs:  Students and staff at 
Madison Middle School wear red to take a stand against 
drugs.  The students signed a drug free pledge just saying NO 
to drugs.   
 

Students Learn Fire Safety Skills:  Mars Hill Elementary 
kindergarten students learned about fire safety this week.  
Thank you Mars Hill Volunteer Fire Department for 
teaching our students important safety skills.   

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 
11/27/23    Regular Scheduled Meeting 
                     Central Support Services 
                     Closed                  4:00PM 
                     Work                    4:15 PM 
                     Open                    4:30 PM  

Attachments:  
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The students of Madison County 
Schools will have meaningful 

experiences and valuable 
academic preparation to 
ensure a brighter future. 

In compliance with federal law, NC Public Schools administers all state-operated educational programs, employment activities and admissions without discrimination because of 
race, religion, national or ethnic origin, color, age, military service, disability, or gender, except where exemption is appropriate and allowed by law 

 

“Making It Happen” 


